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July 29, 2021 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
1600 E. Lamar Blvd. 
Arlington, TX  76011–4511 
 
 
Subject:  Application for Renewal of Special Nuclear Material License SNM-2013 (as amended April 6, 
2015) 
 
To Sir or Madam: 
 
Attached you will find the application for renewal of NRC Special Nuclear Materials License #SNM-
2013 (as amended April 6, 2015).  The license is exempt from the licensing fee in accordance with 10 
CFR 170.11 as the applicant is a non-profit educational institution.  Due to the content in this application, 
it has been marked to be withheld from public disclosure under 10 CFR 2.390.  Please direct any requests 
for additional information or questions to Daniel Harlan at (541)737-7082or by email at:  
Daniel.Harlan@oregonstate.edu 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Daniel Harlan 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Oregon State University 
 
Enclosure:  Application for Renewal of NRC Special Nuclear Materials License #SNM-2013 
 
cc: Micheal Green, VP Finance & Administration (cover letter only) 
 Steve Reese, Director Radiation Center (cover letter only) 
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